
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/29/2011 9:30:32 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)

(frl@cpuc.ca.gov); mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Assm Hill - Recognize Ed Sickinger and valve efforts 

FYI. Thoughts ?

From: Kauss, Kent

Sent: Tuesday, March 29, 2011 9:15 AN

Pruett, Greg S.; Loduca, Janet C.; Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K; Bedwell, Ed; Horner, Trina; Kiyota, Travis; Ittner, 
Mary Ellen; Jones, Thomas G&PR
To:

Subject: Assm Hill - Recognize Ed Sickinger and valve efforts

Importance: High

Just spoke with Assm Hill. He is interested in doing a recognition event for Ed Sickinger and the other 
PG&E employee who acted to close the valves following the San Bruno accident at the CPUC hearing 
next week in San Bruno. Assm Hill went to high school with "Eddie" and has known him for 50 years.

Hill also spoke with Cmnr Sandoval about this idea and she was supportive of the concept but hadn't 
opined on the venue or how such recognition for their efforts could be made. Hill also mentioned that 
Sandoval was visitng the San Bruno site on Friday.

Hill threw out the idea of presenting Sickinger and the other person with a resolution or some other 
praise at or before that CPUC mtg next week and was interested in our reaction to the idea.

I think it would be a positive thing. I'd like to circle back with Hill today on our final thoughts.

Thanks

KentW. Kauss
State Government Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
916-386-5704
kwk3@pge.com
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